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40 Under 40

RE: Letter of Recommendation for Colleen MacRae
To Whom It May Concern:

The National Alliance on Mental Illness of Greater Des Moines heartily recommends Colleen be
recognized in the Business Record’s 40 Under 40 Program.

Despite her busy schedule while in law school, Colleen found the time to serve on our Board of
Directors — faithfully attending Board meetings and volunteering for projects. We appreciated her
patience, common sense, knowledge of the laws we needed to follow, and her passion in wanting to

help persons with mental illness. Colleen is a pleasant and kind person to work with and to have as a
friend.

This last year, Colleen volunteered to help our affiliate complete the steps to re-charter with NAMI
National through the Standards of Excellence. The NAMI Greater Des Moines chapter is one of the
first local affiliates in lowa to complete the process, thanks to Colleen’s expertise and persistence.

Colleen is a phone call or an email away — willing to help us out.
Colleen is an ideal candidate for the 40 Under 40 recognition.

Thank you for the opportunity to rally for her!
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